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Do	you	know	an	excellent	Chemistry	teacher	to	nominate	for	the	2017	Theodore	William	Richards	Award	for	Excellence	
in	Teaching	Secondary	School	Chemistry	sponsored	by	the	Northeastern	Section	of	the	American	Chemical	Society?	We	
feel	that	there	are	many	outstanding	and	exceptional	Chemistry	teachers	in	the	Northeastern	Section,	so	please	take	the	
time	to	nominate	one	of	the	deserving	faculty	members	from	your	school.	
	
The	prestigious	Theodore	William	Richards	Award	for	Excellence	in	Teaching	Secondary	School	Chemistry	is	presented	
annually	to	a	teacher	who	demonstrates	exceptional	innovation	and	dedication	in	inspiring	students,	communication	in	
the	principles	of	chemistry	in	and	out	of	the	classroom,	and	leadership	in	influencing	and	mentoring	other	chemistry	
teachers.	Sound	like	someone	you	know	or	work	with?	Then	use	the	nomination	form	at	http://www.nesacs.org	to	
recognize	that	teacher’s	talents.	
	
Nominations	by	STUDENTS	(current	or	former),	COLLEAGUES,	DEPARTMENT	HEADS,	or	INDIVIDUALS	who	choose	to	
self-nominate	are	eligible	for	consideration.	The	deserving	recipient	will	be	honored	at	the	Education	Night	ceremony	in	
May	and	presented	with	a	$1,500	cash	prize	and	Certificate	of	Recognition.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	attention	in	bringing	recognition	to	the	talented	Chemistry	teachers	of	the	Northeastern	Section,	and	
hopefully	the	next	deserving	recipient	of	the	prestigious	Theodore	William	Richards	Award	will	be	from	your	school.	
	
Please	send	nomination	forms	by	April	7,	2017	to:	
	
Richards	Award	Committee	
Attn:	Steve	Lantos	
Brookline	High	School	
115	Greenough	Street	
Brookline,	MA		02445	
Email:	steve_lantos@brookline.k12.ma.us	
	
Thank	you,	
Richards	Award	Committee	


